
The Orange County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing at 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday,
January 8, 2013, in the Meeting Room of the Gordon Building, located at 112 West Main Street,
Orange, Virginia, to receive comments on and consider the following:

CPA 12-01: Amendment of the �³�)�X�W�X�U�HLand Use Map ���������´ of the Orange County
Comprehensive Plan for property totaling + 244 acres, owned by Philip and Merrill Strange, and
located south of Route 33, approximately one mile west of the Gordonsville town limits. The
Future Land Use Map amendment would change the designation from Residential Land Use to
Agricultural or Agricultural Conservation Land Use. The properties are identified on Orange
County Tax Maps as parcels 68-32, 68-32A, 68-32B, and 68-32C.

PROFFER MODIFICATION 12-01: A request from Philip and Merrill Strange, landowners, for a
removal of proffers, accepted when the subject property was rezoned in 2006, to allow for a
Planned Development Residential (R-3). The landowners request that all proffers accepted by
the Orange County Board of Supervisors on July 11, 2006, be removed from the property. The
property is identified on County Tax Maps as parcels 68-32, 68-32A, 68-32B, and 68-32C, and
is located south of Route 33, approximately one mile west of the Gordonsville town limits.

REZ 12-02: An application from Philip and Merrill Strange, landowners, to rezone
approximately 244 acres from Planned Development Residential (R-3) to Agricultural (A). The
property is located south of Route 33, approximately one mile west of the Gordonsville town
limits. It is identified on Orange County Tax Maps as parcels 68-32, 68-32A, 68-32B, and 68-
32C.

Proposed amendment to County Code - Sec. 58-56 : Payment of taxes by credit card.
Pursuant to the authority of Code of Virginia, �†������������������ �† 58.1-3013, the treasurer may
accept payment of local taxes, fees, and charges by use of a credit card. The amount of
service charge a treasurer may levy is 4.5 percent or $6.00. The treasurer may levy a
service charge not to exceed the actual fee charged to Orange County by the bank or
financial institution processing the payment.

All interested persons are invited to attend the hearing and to present their views and/or to
submit written comments. The application, site map, and related documents may be examined
during regular business hours of 8:00 a.m. �±5:00 p.m., Monday �±Friday, at the office of the
County Administrator, located on the second floor of the Gordon Building, 112 West Main
Street, Orange, Virginia. For further information, please contact the County �$�G�P�L�Q�L�V�W�U�D�W�R�U�¶�V
Office at (540) 672-3313.
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County Administrator
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